CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 1 February 1984

Publication of 1984 Public Expenditure White
Paper

You wrote to David Barclay on 20 January
suggesting publication on Thursday 16 February
with the announcement taking the form of a
Written Answer. Since then it has been agreed
that there should be a debate on the White Paper,
with the Chief Secretary leading for the Govern-
ment. The Prime Minister is content with these
proposals.

I am copying this letter to David Heyhoe
(Lord Privy Seal's Office).

Andrew Turnbull

John Gieve, Esq.,
Chief Secretary's Office.
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